Duke Energy Ohio

Case No. 21-0113-GA-BNR

Staff First Set Data Requests
Date Received: February 16, 2021

STAFF-DR-01-001

REQUEST:

I noticed this 800 project is scheduled to begin in March and end in September. This OPSB
project appears to be part of a larger Duke project. If you would please, provide me with
an overview map of the parent project and any other associated OPSB case numbers.

RESPONSE: The Line AA0O — Palisades Drive project is one of two related but separate
pipeline replacements proposed at this time on Line AA00. The other project is located
approximately 2 miles to the north along Bandanna Drive. We expect to file for the
Bandanna Drive project in early March, once our design drawings are prepared and our
easements are acquired. Please see STAFF-DR-01-001 Attachment for an overview map
of the parent project (Line AA0O).

PERSON RESPONSIBLE: John Perkins
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